
TOWN OF CANAAN 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN, SPECIAL MEETING 

May 25th, 2023 – 9:00AM 

108 MAIN STREET, FALLS VILLAGE, CT  

IN PERSON AND VIA ZOOM 

 

 

 
 

Attendees: 

In Person: Greg Marlowe and Henry Todd 

Via Zoom: David Barger 

 

Meeting was called to order @ 9:03am by Henry Todd 

 

No action was taken on the approval of the Request for Proposal (RFP) for the 35 Railroad 

Street property. Once the RFP is complete, the Board of Selectmen will reschedule a Special 

Meeting to consider approval. 

 

By consensus, the Board of Selectmen agreed to close the Town Green and Main Street from 

the Prospect Street intersection of Main Street, to the Railroad Street intersection of Main 

Street, for Falls Village Day, Community Picnic – July 15th, raindate July 16th, 2023, from 

approximately 4pm to 7pm, contingent upon the Main Street businesses agreeing to the closure 

during that time. Greg Marlowe will reach out to the businesses. 

 

Adjournment: Motion was made by Greg Marlowe @ 9:15 AM to adjourn the meeting, 

seconded by David Barger; unanimous. Meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Recording Secretary Denise M Cohn 
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